
Pastor Carletta Allen
On behalf of the residents of the City of Annapolis, we are pleased to confer upon 
you this City Council Citation in recognition of your work during the time of the 
COVID-19 pandemic. As pastor and leader of Asbury United Methodist Church, 
you have demonstrated your commitment to the Annapolis community and those 
hardest hit by the pandemic. Most recently, your parish hosted a weekday vaccination 
clinic at your West Street location. It is especially important that we recognize your 
contribution during Women’s History Month, which is set aside to  acknowledge and 
celebrate the achievements of women in the community and across the United States. 
Very often, the impacts of crises fall on women. COVID-19 has been no exception. 
Throughout the pandemic, right here in our Annapolis community, you have stepped 
up. We thank you for your service and we honor and thank you!

Given Under Our Hands and the Great Seal of the City of Annapolis this 
22nd day of March, 2021.



Pastor Patricia Johnson
On behalf of the residents of the City of Annapolis, we are pleased to confer upon you 
this City Council Citation in recognition of your work during the time of the COVID-19 
pandemic. As pastor and leader of Mount Zion United Methodist Church, you have 
demonstrated your commitment to the Annapolis community and those hardest hit 
by the pandemic. Most recently, your parish hosted a weekend vaccination clinic at 
your Eastport location. It is especially important that we recognize your contribution 
during Women’s History Month, which is set aside to  acknowledge and celebrate the 
achievements of women in the community and across the United States. Very often, 
the impacts of crises fall on women. COVID-19 has been no exception. Throughout the 
pandemic, right here in our Annapolis community, you have stepped up. We thank 
you for your service and we honor and thank you!

Given Under Our Hands and the Great Seal of the City of Annapolis this 
22nd day of March, 2021.



Pastor Sheryl Menendez
On behalf of the residents of the City of Annapolis, we are pleased to confer upon 
you this City Council Citation in recognition of your work during the time of the 
COVID-19 pandemic. As pastor and leader of Light of the World Ministries, you have 
demonstrated your commitment to the Annapolis community and to those less 
fortunate. Throughout this time, you have organized and run food drives and helped 
to mobilize an army of volunteers. It is especially important that we recognize your 
contribution during Women’s History Month, which is set aside to  acknowledge and 
celebrate the achievements of women in the community and across the United States. 
Very often, the impacts of crises fall on women. COVID-19 has been no exception. 
Throughout the pandemic, right here in our Annapolis community, you have stepped 
up. We thank you for your service and we honor and thank you!

Given Under Our Hands and the Great Seal of the City of Annapolis this 
22nd day of March, 2021.


